
From: CAB ANDRIUKAITIS WEBPAGE 
Sent: mercredi 17 juillet 2019 17:44 
To:  (CAB-ANDRIUKAITIS) 
Subject: FW: Nordic and Baltic Farmers' letter on climate change adaptation 
Attachments: Nordic Baltic Farmers letter on climate change adaptation 

17072019.pdf 

Please register, thank you.  

From: @mtk.fi>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 5:21 PM 
To: CAB ANDRIUKAITIS WEBPAGE <CAB-ANDRIUKAITIS-WEBPAGE@ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Nordic and Baltic Farmers' letter on climate change adaptation 

Dear Commissioner Andriukaitis, 

Please find attached joint letter from the Nordic and Baltic Farmers’ organizations on 
the climate change adaptation with the title ‘Technology and research are crucial for 
farmers to produce food, to adapt to changing climate and to provide climate change 
mitigation results’. 

Looking forward to your support in these challenges farmers are facing. 
Wishing you and your team a great summer break, 
Best regards, 

 
Office of Finnish Agriculture, Forestry and Cooperatives 
Rue de Trèves 61, B-1040 Brussels, Belgium 
Tel:  Mobile: 

@mtk.fi 

Transparency register: 56039441735-48 
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